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4991 We~tminster Hwy 
Richmond B.C. V &C 1 B7 

Re: public hearing on residential building bylaws, Sept. 8th, 2015 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I thiiJk it would be prudent to introduce clear and precise building bylaws that would not 
·leave themselves open to manipulation (or interpretation) by builders, which includes 
double ceiling heights. 
1bis would be followed by rigorous enforcement of the City's buiJdjng regulations 
through building inspections on an ongoing bases, paid for by the builder. 
Al)ychanges that would have to be made and re-inspected should be at an increased 
charge and must also be at the builders expense . 

· l ~riow.that builders just pass on any initial and additio.n.al expenses to the purchase price 
of the house. So there should also be a disallowance for builders that repeatedly ignore 
Richmond's building bylaws to build in Richmond. 

I agree with developer Dana Westermark, who js a proponent of ''different zoning, 
builqing regulations and design protocols" for specific neighbourhoods. Individual 
neighbourhoods could have different rules and zoning regulations. Much of this depends 
on lot sizes jn various areas. 

- Cfznl 

It makes for a much more interesting City as a whole. The word "generic" should not be 
synonymous with"' Richmond". A variety of housing forms for different neighbourhoods 
will create different character and will add to the vibrancy of our City. 
Design and building forms should be varied. For instance the area. which is presently 

·being built to the east and south of the OVAL should not all be rectangular 8-storey 
apartment buildings. It could include townhouses for a variety of density, massing and 
height. 
The same goes for the area at Cambie close to No.4 Rd. There are too many 8-storey 
apartments too close together and it makes the area unattractive. It needs a variety of 
hou$ing forms. The overall maximum height of 16 story's in Richmond because of 
Airport regulations is another visual impediment. It looks like a bad haircut! 

Sincerely, ... ~.~tv\...< ...... ....... ....... .. 




